NQH/20/1 59



Scottish Home and Health Department

St. Andrew's House, EDINBURGH, EH1 3DE

Telephone: 031-556 8501, ext.



Dr J D Cash
National Medical Director
Scottish National Blood
Transfusion Service
Headquarters Unit
Ellen's Glen Road
EDINBURGH
EH17 7QT

6 March 1985

Dear John

HTLV III A/B KIT EVALUATIONS

Thank you for letting me know of the decision by the SNETS directors to hold off from validation of kits until protocols have been agreed through the EAGA. This is to be welcomed.

Kind regards,

Yours sincerely

A E BELL